
North Yorkshire’s education, health and social care services are being jointly inspected by Ofsted and 
the Care Quality Commission (CQC) to see how well they meet their responsibilities towards children 
and young people with SEN and disabilities (SEND).  They would like to hear your views about the 
support that your child/young person receives and how it has helped your child.   You can provide your 
views by completing an online survey.  What you share will be treated in confidence:


Children and Young People - https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/AreaSEND-CYP/10299835


Parent/Carer - https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/AreaSEND-ParentCarer/10299835


Practitioners - https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/AreaSEND-Practitioner/10299835


Guidance, Easy Read and more information can be found Area SEND inspections: information about 

ongoing inspections - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  Your views are important and will help Inspectors to 

understand your child/young person’s experience of the SEND arrangements in North Yorkshire.  The 

survey links and guidance can also be on the SEND Local Offer | North Yorkshire Council website.  The 

surveys will close at 9am on 23rd April 2024.  Thank you in advance for your help with the 
arrangements for the inspection process.


Funding  At the PTFA meeting earlier this week raising money for school was discussed.  There is such 
a thing as an ‘Easy Fundraising App’. Below is a weblink to the app which talks through how it all 
works. All you have to do is download the app and select Summerbridge School as your charity. Then, 
if you open a web browser on your phone and click the AA button in the top left hand corner click 
manage extensions and select on. This will then allow you to accept a gifted donation to the school on 

purchases you make with companies which are enrolled 
in the scheme.  www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


It would be so wonderful if every parent/ grandparent / family could enrol 
in this as it is free money for the school.  All you have to do is tap ‘accept’ 
and our money pot gets topped up.  We currently have 13 supporters but 
the more we get the more money we will raise.  Thank you!  


We have also received a donation from Fountains Earth School PTFA who 
have kindly donated money to the local schools who have accepted 

children from FEL over the last few months.  This is a very kind gesture from the PTFA in what must have been an 
upsetting sequence of events. 


Parents Evening next week  After School Club will run until 5.30pm as normal next week during our Parent’s Evenings.  
Please book your child into the club if you require supervision during your appointments.


Rural Schools Concert Luxury Hamper  Our Luxury Hamper is coming together nicely but we could still do with a few 
more items so please do consider making a donation if at all possible.  Thank you so much.  


And finally…there will be no After School Club on 8th May due to whole staff First Aid Training.  I am sorry for any 
inconvenience this may cause.


SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

19th April 2024

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Changes in History’

16 Apr - Theatre 
Group begins


22 Apr - R and 
Y6 - height and 
weight check


23 Apr - Sharing 
assembly at 
3pm


24/25 Apr - 
Parents evening


26 Apr - Rural 
Schools Concert


13-17 May - 
SATs week


21 May - Road 
Safety assembly
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